

April 19, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

The Human Trafficking Coalition of the Palm Beaches is a coalition of the general community, concerned citizens, and other non-provider organizations that have an interest in reducing Human Trafficking. We currently have over 450 members on our email list and are still continuing the efforts this Coalition began with a small focus group in 2004.

The Human Trafficking Coalition has had a partnership with Keiser University for many years. They have hosted meetings and trainings for us on their campus. In addition, we have conducted professional development workshops for their students and participated in their annual Community Service Fair.

The Human Trafficking Coalition of the Palm Beaches feels Keiser University is an asset in this community. I feel that Keiser University students not only receive a quality education, but are also prepared for positions in their field of study.

Sincerely.

Dr. Heidi Schaffer

President